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Gomez, Angela J.

From: Wolfley, Jolene

Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 10:07 AM

To: Gould, Maggie S.

Cc: Gomez, Angela J.

Subject: FW: Drb zoom meeting July 22,2020 objection PR 4030

Maggie, 

Please provide a response to Paul Rees. 

Angela, 

Please include this email in the record for PR 4030 

 

From: reesp1719 <reesp1719@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 4:05 PM 

To: Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov> 

Cc: Marsha Kearney <rmeek1978@gmail.com> 

Subject: Drb zoom meeting July 22,2020 objection 

 

I am a resident in the north seven bar loop neighborhood that borders the mesa at Golf Course and Westside. 
There is an apartment complex proposed to be built there, and I have an objection to the zoom Drb meeting on 
July 22,2020, in reference to this complex. During the covid-19 pandemic, I have attended 2 virtual online 
meetings in reference to this complex, and have voiced my concerns to the developer and meeting 
moderators. It should be noted that the majority of my neighborhood was unaware of any proposed 
development, or any related meetings that they could voice their opinions at. Furthermore, the developer 
allegedly mailed postcards informing nearby residents about the proposed development 2 years ago, yet I've 
still not met any neighbors who had received these postcards, including myself. I fear that this development is 
being rushed in order to bypass possible opposition by neighbors. I am concerned that not many people 
surrounding this proposed development are aware of it at all. Please consider postponing this meeting so that 
neighbors have an opportunity to educate themselves on the development, as well as voice concerns. Thank 
you for your consideration. Paul Rees  (505) 553-2260 

 

 

 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
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